
From: Mandy Green
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Let we the people vote
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 10:03:27 PM

Good evening,
As a fellow Oregonian I am requesting that you guy stop passing bills that affect the entire state without allowing us
to vote if it is something we want. Stop shoving your tax increases and agendas down our throats and not giving us
the choice. Allow us to assist in making decisions that affect us all. Stop over using you position to get us to do what
you want us to. I am deeply saddened by the condition our state is at this time and if you and your fellow workers
keep passing these bills it will only continue to get worse. Please put the pens down and take a stance for your
fellow Oregonians.
Thank you,
M. Green fellow Oregonian

Sent from my iPhone
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